

Diane L. Dunn Brigadier General Commissioner (207) 430-6000

## Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management 32 State House Station Camp Keyes, Augusta, Maine 04333-0032

March 13, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: twodubb@outlook.com

Mr. Marissa Worster, Owner 2Dubb, LLC 178 Chamberlain Street, Brewer, ME 04412

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP# 202401018 Lawn Care Services for Regional Training Institute (RTI), Bangor, ME & Armed Forces Reserve Center (AFRC), Bangor, ME

Dear Ms. Worster:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine Department of Defense, Veterans & Emergency Management for Lawn Care Services for Regional Training Institute (RTI), Bangor, ME & Armed Forces Reserve Center (AFRC), Bangor, ME.

Pursuant to Part I.B.2 of the RFP, The Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to reissue the RFP in the near future.

Sincerely,

Sara Thompson, Contract Grant Specialist

Sona Thompson

Maine Department of Defense, Veterans & Emergency Management



Diane L. Dunn Brigadier General Commissioner (207) 430-6000

## Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management 32 State House Station Camp Keyes, Augusta, Maine 04333-0032

March 13, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: municipalmowingps@gmail.com

Robert Jarvis, President Municipal Mowing, LLC 1108 Main Road Carmel, ME 04419

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP# 202401018 Lawn Care Services for Regional Training Institute (RTI), Bangor, ME & Armed Forces Reserve Center (AFRC), Bangor, ME

Dear Mr. Jarvis:

This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine Department of Defense, Veterans & Emergency Management for Lawn Care Services for Regional Training Institute (RTI), Bangor, ME & Armed Forces Reserve Center (AFRC), Bangor, ME.

Pursuant to Part I.B.2 of the RFP, The Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be made.

The Department intends to reissue the RFP in the near future.

Sincerely,

Sara Thompson, Contract Grant Specialist

Sara Thompson

Maine Department of Defense, Veterans & Emergency Management